Good evening Ramily,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly announcements.

We are out of school on Monday, November 11 for the observation of Veteran's Day. Thank you to all of you that are veterans and have served our country.

Parents, headphones, air pods, beats, etc. are not allowed during the instructional day and if seen, they will be confiscated and held in the front office until a parent can them pick up.

We still have our Holiday Food Drive and our donation to Western North Carolina going on through November 22. Please consider donating canned food for the Holiday Food Drive. The homeroom that wins, will receive a pizza party. We are also accepting donations for Western NC in lieu of Hurricane Helene. We are taking toys, toiletries, and school supplies to donate.

Boy's and Girl's basketball tryouts will begin on Monday, November 18. If your child is interested in trying out, please make sure to have physicals and all information in Dragon Fly updated. Your student will not be allowed to tryout if this information has not been completed.

Our fall sports season has come to an end. We will have our last football game on Tuesday, November 12 at Hairston Middle School. This is a make up game.

In math classes on all grade levels, they are doing a Zearn challenge. Please encourage your students to work on Zearn at home. This will help them grow in math.

Report cards will be available on Thursday, November 14 on Powerschool Parent Portal. If you have not registered, your child will receive a hard copy of their report card. Those are all of the announcements, we are capable of "NE" thing, and ready to engage students this week. Let's have a great week Rams!
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